
Nurturing the

Heart with the

Brain in Mind

At NTH, we do everything we can to keep fees for our workshops as low as
possible to make them available for everyone from students to seasoned
practitioners to join us. We also work in Listening Partnerships, so we do
everything we can to insure that we have even numbers by the time we
gather. Our financial policies reflect both of these concerns.

For all of our programs, we ask for a non-refundable deposit to hold your
place.

For the rare cancellation, we will be able to refund all your money (except the
deposit) until six months before the retreat and half your money until three
months before the gathering date. We will not be able to make a refund in the
final three months, unless we are able to fill your spot from the waiting list.
Because our programs involve an extensive time commitment, it is difficult for
people to join with little notice.

We will always be open to discussing your circumstances with you, and the
possibility of transferring your payment to a later workshop if we are unable
to fill your place at the last minute.


